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As Dr. Patrick Bogaerts reported last year: There is not much for the President-Elect 
to do.  I have read the many emails and added my suggestions where I felt it was 
appropriate.  I have also taken special note of all the energetic and wonderful 
contributions that our other officers have made.   
 
Due to the health of Dr. Maggio, I have offered to take the responsibility of the 
checkbook whenever he deems it necessary.   
 
I have also offered the services of the University of Texas at Houston Continuing 
Education Department for providing CERP credits for the courses at the World 
Congress.  Dr. Hideaki Suda has been in contact with our department and is now 
able to offer these credits to those participants that can use them.  It has been a long, 
detailed and complicated process but is will now be possible for the 2013 meeting 
and the 2016 meeting.  Dr. Suda and his team is to be commended for their excellent 
attention to detail. 
 
I have closely monitored the duties and operations of all the officers and report that 
they have all done their jobs in an exemplary manner.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Prof. Samuel Dorn 
President-Elect, IFEA 


